
October 26, 2009 

Mr. Billy Gunter 
Stripe-A-Zone 
2714 W. Sherman Street 
Grand Prairie, TX 75051 

Dear Billy: 

Manhattan 

We would like to take this opportunity to let you know how much Manhattan Construction Company 

appreciates your contribution to the success of the construction and timely completion of the Cowboys 

New Stadium. In many aspects it was a very complex and awesome construction project. However, due 

to the diligence, concentrated and assertive efforts of Stripe-A-Zone and all of its dedicated employees, 

a successful completion was attained. 

Billy, your entire staff was exceptional in the performance required and teamwork necessary to bring 

this project to reality, and we look forward to working with you on many more projects in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Dallas Ft. Worth Division President 
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Manhattan Construction Company 
6300 North Central Expressway, Dallas, Texas 75206. P (214) 357-7400 • f (214) 357-1316 

www.manhattanconstruction.com 
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